
DgPARTMENTOFTHEARMY 
CAMP STANLEY STORAGE ACTIVITY, MCAAP 

25800 RALPH FAIR ROAD, BOERNE, TX 78015-4800 

February 29 , 2016 
U-052-16 

SUBJECT: Sampling of Water Wells: HS-1, HS-2, and HS-3, Located at Falcon View 
at Rocky Hill Rd., LS-1, Located at25415 Brewer Dr., and LS-4, Located at24814 Ima 
Ruth Parkway 

Mr. Steven Pettit & Brian Morehous 
San Antonio Water System 
P.O. Box 2449 
San Antonio, TX 78298 

Dear Mr. Pettit & Morehous: 

Camp Stanley Storage Activity (CSSA) collected groundwater samples from your 
wells (HS-1, HS-2, HS-3, and LS-1) on 12/3/15. Well LS-4 could not be sampled due to 
an inoperable lock on the gate. These samples were submitted to a laboratory 
contracted by CSSA's environmental contractor for volatile organic compound (VOC) 
analysis. This letter provides you with the VOC data from the laboratory results and a 
formal thank you for your assistance in this groundwater monitoring effort. 

Based on the analytical data, no VOCs related to CSSA's groundwater investigation 
were identified in the water samples from your wells. Results from the laboratory 
analysis are provided as an attachment for the above sampling event. 

As part of the ongoing CSSA environmental program, we are continuing to 
investigate and cleanup VOC source areas on the installation and to track these 
compounds in groundwater on- and off-post. 

Again , we would like to thank you for your cooperation . We remain committed to 
making sure your water is safe to use and keeping you informed. If you have any 
questions concerning this letter, please contact Felicia Kraintz, Environmental Program 
Manager, at (210) 295-7067. 

Sincerely, 

VX:::s~;-~ 
Installation Manager 
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